
From:   Emerson Jimmy   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   May 05, 2020

Subject:   0077-EX-CM-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The FAA is going to send another FAA coordination (NGT number) for 1384.83 MHz.

I made a mistake on the coordination entry and received two FAA coordination letters for the same
frequency 1358.16 MHz.

Please keep my application processing.  The FAA is fairly quick and I believe the new letter will be
uploaded soon.

Thank you for your time.


